
From: Lake, Susan <LAKESA@dhec.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/6/2015 5:55:40 PM
Subject:

Holly,
    Marshall Taylor asked me to contact you about a contract with SCE&G.  Please call me at 898-3570.
Thanks,
Susan Lake

Susan A. Lake
 
Associate General Counsel
 
SC Department of Health and Environmental Control
 
2600 Bull Street
 
Columbia, SC  29201
(803) 898-3570 Direct Phone

This email is intended only for the use of the individual(s) to whom it is addressed and may contain information 
which is privileged and/or confidential. If the reader of this email is not one of its intended recipients, you are 
hereby notified that disclosure, distribution, storage, copying, or any other action taken (or omitted) in reliance 
on this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender 
immediately by replying. 
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